
05/07/2008  16 : 54ETEXT ATTACHMENT
Image# 28990970118

***************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************

I entered an opening balance for January 1, 2008 on FEC file line 6(a) that I believed to be correct. As a result of 

your letter, I reviewed our 2007 reports, and determined that correction was needed. I amended the 2007 reports. I have 

amended our 2008 reports as a consequence of the amendments in the 2007 reports. There is no discrepancy between the 

December 2007 closing balance and the January 2008 opening balance. 


